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Governor Andrew F'. Schoeppel 
State House 
Topeka, Kansas 

Dear J.ndy: 

100 Bush Street 
San .Francisco, California 

June 24, 1944 

In -ritin6 at this time I'm probably competing •ith the 
Chicago c0nvention. c hear out here the Middle e t section of the 
party is in a po~ition to go vlaces and do things between now and Nov-
ember. 

My nephew, Private Bob Dole of Russell, •ho is with tha 75th 
Infantry Division at Cam~ Brechenridge, Kentucky, h s applir.d for Officers' 
Candidate School for Infantry or M~dical Auninistt·at.ive. The a.plication is being procesaed by Heedquart~rs 75th Infantry Divi.sion, Carop Breckenridge. 
I believe a note of int~rest from you ould gre tly assist one of your 
young fellows getting an opportunity to develop into oi'1icer :material.. I quite undet'~1tand thi ::3 suggestion may run contrary to your policy and praot-ice--in which case give it the usual tr~atment. 

I had hoped to get back to Russell for n visit ith my folks 
this fall but doubt that I 111 be abl~ to do so. You shoul~l come out here sometille au.d have a look around. Don't believe al l you hear a.bout Cali-
fornia sunshine. I still like the Kansas brand (mi11us t be hot southwest 
wind). 

Thanks, Andy, and best wishes for your continued success and a change of faces in Washington. 

Sincerely, 

FLOYD DOLE 
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s·rA·rE OF KANSAS 

OFFICE OF rHE GO~ERNOR 

Andrew F. Schoeppel 
Governor 

Mr. Floyd Dole 
100 Bush Street 

·roPEKA 

July J, 1944 

San Francisco, California 

Dear Floyd: 

Thanks for your letter of the 24th. Nice to hear 
from you. 

I will check your request quickly and will be 
glad to write a letter for your brother, and I 
presume that it should be written to whom it may 
concern. 

Sincerely , 

/s/ Andy Schoeppel 

Governor 

AFS:WF 
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